
Issue 328 Week Ending Friday  15th September 2023

A few dates to put on your calendars:
Additional dates will be added in red.

POSTPONED ~ Sports’ Day 09:30-11:30.

Monday 18th September ~ PTFA meeting in the Wing at 15:30.  New 
members most welcome!
Week beginning the 18th ~ extra curricular clubs will start.
Thursday 21st October ~ meeting for Year 6 parents about Waterpark
Monday 25th October ~ Egyptian Workshop for Years 3 & 4.
Week beginning Monday 16th October ~ Year 6 trip to Waterpark
Tuesday 18th October ~ Interhouse Competition.  Years 3-5 PE kit needed.
Monday 23rd October Half Term Holiday for one week.
Friday 17th November ~ Divali Dance for Ducklings
Christmas Market ~ 24th November or 1st December will be confirmed.
Week commencing 11th December ~ Christmas Productions (KS1 and Little 
Chicks and Ducklings)
Wednesday 13th December ~ Candle Lit Carol Service from 17:30 at Rossall
School Closes for Christmas on Wednesday 22nd December at 15:30



Well done to these three lovely ladies for achieving parts in the 
Christmas Pantomime at the Grand Theatre!  We are very proud!!!!

We are so very upset to be postponing the sports’ day that we had 
intended to hold in the autumn term.  Unfortunately the grass cutting did 
not take place as expected and so the field is not fit for the children to 
participate safely in events.  We now think that this annual event will take 
place in the second half of the Spring term instead.

The four house teams met for assemblies today.  It was lovely to see the 
children come together as teams to discuss how to support one another.  

Apollo (yellow), Demeter (green), Poseidon (blue) and Athena (red).



Class assemblies - 14:45-15:00 with the opportunity for parents to 
stay and look at your child’s school work until hometime.  

Eagles Class are to kick start these on Friday 22nd September. 
Falcons ~ 29th September
Hawks ~ 6th October
Doves ~ 13th October
Owls ~ 20th October
Kestrels ~ 10th November
Herons ~ 17th November
Parrots ~ Thursday 23rd November
Robins ~ Thursday 30th November

We have been most fortunate to have had the help from a team of British 
Gas employees this week to carry out some school maintenance work.  
They have cleaned our gutters, painted our gates and fences along with 
clearing some overgrown foliage.  Thank you!!!!!!  

If anyone is able to assist in taking our garden waste and any items
that do not fit in our skip we would be most appreciate.  



Extra-curricular clubs are due to start up again next week.  

Our offer for this half term:

Monday ~ Netball KS2 15:30 -16:15 

Tuesday ~ Chess Club KS2 Lunchtime
Craft and mindfulness KS1 lunchtime
Dance KS2 15:30-16:15
Girls Football 15:30-16:16
Football UKS2 15:30-16:15

Wednesday ~ Rugby LKS2 15:30-16:15

Thursday ~  8:10 running club KS2 pupils
Cheerleading KS1 15:30-16:15

Friday ~  British Sign Language KS1 15:30-16:15


